
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF UNION 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Union, Broome County, 

New York has approved a resolution calling for a public hearing to consider  input 

concerning a new Homestead Village Preliminary PUD Development Plan incorporating 

the GlidePath energy storage project into the previously approved PUD Development 

Plan, wherein the new PUD includes the following mixed uses: a townhouse residential 

development, a hotel and conference center including a golf course, office use, and a 

public utility facility, and adding 12 Beech Street (#142.07-1-6.2) into the Homestead 

Village Preliminary PUD Development Plan.  A public hearing will be held at the Town 

Hall, 3111 East Main Street, Endwell, New York on Wednesday, February 17, 2021 at 

7:00 o’clock in the evening, and in-person attendance is restricted.  However, the meeting 

will be accessible to the public via Zoom virtual meeting software. All persons interested 

in the subject matter thereof will be heard.  The purpose of the public hearing shall be to 

receive public input and to evaluate and consider adoption of the foregoing.   
 

Please take further notice that the new Homestead Village Preliminary PUD 

Development Plan which is the subject matter of the public hearing is available for 

inspection at the Town Hall in the Town Clerk’s office Monday through Friday 8:00 

A.M. through 4:00 P.M.   

 

Any members of the public wishing to observe the meeting remotely are advised to 

access the meeting via Zoom at: 

 

MeetingLink:https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84385190296?pwd=bmY3TlBOeklsVW03Z05k

QmRKNnRDZz09  

Meeting ID: 843 8519 0296  

Passcode: 988610 

Dial in phone number: +19292056099 

 

Persons  wishing  to participate  in  the  hearing  may  do  so  via  Zoom  or  telephone,  

or  communications  in  writing regarding  said  application  may  be  filed with  the 

Town  Clerk’s  office prior  to  said  hearing.  Individuals with special needs requiring 

accommodations may contact the Town Clerk’s Office at 607-786-2900 at least 24 hours 

prior to the scheduled public hearing. 

 

 

Dated:   February 8, 2021    Leonard J. Perfetti, Town Clerk 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84385190296?pwd=bmY3TlBOeklsVW03Z05kQmRKNnRDZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84385190296?pwd=bmY3TlBOeklsVW03Z05kQmRKNnRDZz09

